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Hiya I’m Erin, I started my apprenticeship in the Medical Illustration Print 

Department in December 2019 and I thoroughly enjoyed every single minute of it. 

It has taught me so many new skills and it has also improved the skills I already had. 

It has really kick started my career in the NHS. It has improved my verbal and 

written communication, my team work ability, my organisation skills, my problem 

solving techniques, my IT skills, my confidence and so much more. I have had 

endless support from my manager and from my colleagues, I could not have asked 

for a better start in my career.   


